

International LONGSHORE & WAREHOUSE UNION

March 19, 2020

LOCAL 500 BULLETIN

COVID-19 ILWU LOCAL 500 UNION OFFICE RESTRICTIONS

The office staff at ILWU Local 500 are working.

To ensure everyone's health and safety, ILWU Local 500 is limiting office accessibility.

Please call the office at 604-254-7131 in advance, as we are trying to do as much as we can over the phone.

You can temporarily do the following over the phone:

- Book Vacation days
- Union dues receipts for taxes will mail them out upon request
- Job Postings we will fill them out for you, please refer to Job Postings at www.ilwu500.org to ensure applying for correct position
- WEBC paperwork, please send to WEBC and Local 500 via email (admin@ilwu500.org), for WEBC email addresses see Bulletin at www.ilwu500.org

If you are required to come to the office, we are questioning everyone through the intercom/buzzer at the door.

On behalf of ILWU Local 500 Executive & Staff, thank you for your patience.

Officers
ILWU Local 500

